
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Project PJ amendment and acreage reduction extension. 
Taylor Conway <taylorconway@icloud.com> Thu, May 26, 2022 at 8:25 PM
To: Elliott.Russell@state.co.us

I, Taylor Conway, am requesting a 30 day extension on Project PJ permit amendment and acreage reduction. This is
extension is being requested to allow both parties time for a sufficient review.  

Thanks, 
Taylor Conway 
Sent from my iPhone


